
Children and parents: Come and have a “wild” time with  

 

Junior Field 

Naturalists SA 
 

 

Do you have a fascination with WILD ANIMALS, their lifestyles and habitats? Also 

rocks, crystals, geology, astronomy … anything to do with the wonderful world of nature? 

 

Find out more with Junior Field Naturalists SA, a nature club for primary school 

children which is affiliated with the Field Naturalists’ Society of South Australia. 

 

Our meetings are held on the LAST THURSDAY of each month (except January and 

December) at the Bellevue Heights Primary School in the Activity Room.   

 

TIME: 7.00pm  to  8.15pm  

 

FEE: $40.00 per family per year 

 

This money contributes towards our club’s sponsorship of a Murray Tortoise at the zoo. 

 

A guest speaker attends each meeting, and topics cover a wide range of animals and 

nature such as reptiles, bats, frogs, geology, birds, etc. Where possible, live specimens of 

the relevant animal are brought to the meeting.  

 

Children are encouraged to bring along any interesting specimen (eg fossil, insect, etc) 

for “show-and-tell.” FIELD TRIPS will also be held during the year. 

 

Parents are encouraged to attend our meetings and share the experience with their 

children. We do ask that you arrive in time for meetings to start promptly at 7.00pm. 

 

We look forward to your company at our first meeting for 2019 on: 

 

THURSDAY 28th FEBRUARY 

at 7.00pm 

 

Topic: "IDENTIFYING BIRDS” 

Our guest speaker is Phil Barron from Barron Environmental. He has extensive 

experience in ornithology, habitat restoration and ecology. He will teach us how to identify 

local birds by hearing and not just seeing them.   

 

Dates for meetings for 2019 – Thursdays on: 

28 February, 28 March, 2 May, 30 May, 27 June, 25 July, 29 August,  

26 September, 31 October and 5 December 

 

Further information: 

Rona Sakko (President) 0419 827 723         rona.sakko@gmail.com 

 

To hasten the registration process on the night, you can 

download an application form from our web site: 

www.jfnsa.com.au 

 


